
Minutes of Brooklyn Board of Finance Special Meeting June 3, 2019 
 
The Brooklyn Board of Finance met at the Brooklyn Middle School on June 3, 2019 following 
adjournment of the Town Meeting held on that date. All members were present in person or via 
telephone. 
 
There was no Public Comment. 
 
Given that the proposed budget was approved at the Town Meeting, the Board set the property tax rate 
for 2019-2020 at 28.92 mills per dollar of assessed valuation. 
 
There was no other necessary or appropriate action to be taken, therefore the meeting was adjourned 
by acclamation. 
 
 
 
Jeffrey Otto 
Secretary pro tempore 
 
 
 
 


